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January 14, 2008

Mark A. Refowitz

Deputy Agency Director

Behavioral Health Service

Orange County Health Care Agency
405 W. 5™ Street, 7™ Floor

Santa Ana, CA 92701

Dear Mr. Refowitz:

We have completed our review of your December 14, 2007 request for an update to your
Mental Health Services Act (MHSA) Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan. In
accordance with CCR Title 9, Chapter 14, Section 3350 and Department of Mental Health
(DMH) Information Notice No.: 07-21, this letter announces our intent to approve and
process your request in the amount of $1,339,300 for Additional One-Time Funding
Augmentation to Expand Local Mental Health Services. Although a preliminary amount is
provided in this letter of intent, it is not a final calculation. The final amount will be cited in a
modification to your MHSA Agreement.

If you have any questions, please contact your County Operations Liaison, Iris Frazier, at
(916) 651-9867.

We look forward to the successful implementation of your plan update.

Sincerely,

DENISE AREND

Deputy Director
Community Services Division

cc:  Assistant Deputy Director, Community Program Support
Chief, County Contracts and Technical Assistance Branch
Chief, County Operations
County Liaison, County Operations
Staff Services Analyst, County Operations South/Central
Chief, Contracts
Chief, Community Program Implementation
Chief, Local Program Financial Support
Mental Health Services Oversight and Accountability Commission



